
 
Thursday 1st October 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  Swimming November 2020 
 
Starting on Monday 2nd November T5 will be taking part in their statutory swimming lessons. This year we 
have decided to teach swimming lessons over 4 weeks, with longer 45 minute lessons. This way the 
children get more opportunity to develop their swimming skills.  
The sessions will be: ​Mondays and Tuesdays 2nd, 3rd, 9, 10th, 16th, 17th, 23rd and 24th Nov. 
 
Under current guidance, the pool and changing rooms will be completely closed to all members of the 
public during our time at the pool. Brio leisure have a strict cleaning procedure and all facilities are given a 
deep clean between school visits.  
 
Boys are NOT permitted to wear shorts, they must wear swimming trunks and girls must wear one piece 
swimming suits. 
 
We ask that children come to school with their swimwear under their uniform on the swimming 
days​. When the children arrive at the leisure centre they will be going to a designated area by the pool and 
not using the changing rooms as another school will be in there from the previous lesson. This means they 
need to be able to just remove their uniform and be ready to get in the pool. Whilst the lesson is happening 
the changing rooms are all cleaned, ready for their use at the end of the lesson. Please make sure you 
pack a towel and underwear in their swimming bag.  
 
 
Please ensure that your child has a warm waterproof coat with them for walking down to the leisure centre. 
 
Thank you 
Miss Reid  
 
 
 
 

 


